
Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support SB952. There are many grid enhancing technologies that 
make the construction of new transmission lines along greenfield routes unnecessary. Given the 
rapid advancements in grid enhancing technologies, and the social, environmental, and 
ecological destruction that comes with greenfield transmission routes, I ask that you please 
direct the Public Service Commission to mandate the use of grid enhancing technologies prior 
to issuing a CPCN for any construction of new greenfield transmission routes.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzannah Moran 
2931 Monocacy Bottom Rd 
Adamstown, MD 21710 


